New look to MyTHR.org

We will be implementing updates to PeopleSoft that will go live June 26, 2023. The MyTHR login page
will now have a different look, but employees will access the site just as they always have.



The home page will look different as well and although the tile names are not changing, the look and
feel of the pages will change. The Self Service drop down has moved from the center of the page to the
far left.




If you click the link to log into PeopleSoft FSCM (Finance and Supply Chain) directly from the Quick Links
section of the MyTexasHealth homepage, you will see that the login page has a new look.

The tile names have not changed but the look and feel of the pages has. Recently Visited and Favorites
icons are available by clicking the Navigator icon OR clicking the icons on the far left side of the page.
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The PeopleSoft FSCM job aids are being updated to include the new look of the pages and changes in
steps, if any.



